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Reading through the text of this bill and the changes being made are sad beyond measure. 

We are no longer talking about an unborn child…but a fetus.  Is it to make the context more 
palatable?  When talking about a fetus in the context of abortion, it just means one thing.  A LIFE is 
being taken, no matter how you spin it.  And, the term “Abortion Approval Committee” should have 
everyone wondering what has happened to us?  A state that LOVES ALL LIFE and supports Moms 
and their precious babies is being tempted by society and the darkness of the evil one.  We must 
continue to pray that hearts and minds are open to see the deception. 

I ask you to please oppose HB 1488 and the expansion of abortion in our state. 


